
Lake Pulaski LID Board Meeting Minutes

Location, Date & Time: 304 10th Ave S, Buffalo, MN 55313, August 6th, 2024, 7:00pm
•Attendees: Jill Murphy, Jon Tank, Bill Jundt, and Dave Tauscher, Brooke Cebulla
• This monthly meeting is held for the Lake Pulaski Improvement District members and 
is open to the public.
• Meeting was called to order at 7:04pm by Jon Tank.
Previous Business:
•  Jon Tank made a motion to approve the LID minutes from April 23rd, 2024. Motion 
seconded by Jill Murphy. Motion approved.
• Jill Murphy reported/discussed financial statements and expenses. As of May 2024, 
taxes were received totaling $79,176.54. The current balance as of July 30th, 2024, was 
$255,623.37. The LID reviewed the budget from 2024, and then discussed the proposed 
budget for 2025, which will be presented at the annual meeting, and voted upon.
• Dave Tauscher gave an update on AIS and reported that our 5-year contract with PLM 
is up. The LID discussed continuing with PLM for future weed control, or possibly 
researching going with another company. Lake Pulaski was treated on July 11th for milfoil 
only. 
• Jon Tank gave an update on the temporary filtration system. He noted that the LID’s 
goal for the system to be in place and functioning was end of August/early September. 
That timeline is right on track.
• Jon Tank gave an update on grants that were submitted to help offset the costs of the 
temporary filtration system. Two grants were applied for, and both were denied. The LID 
can potentially reapply for the those grants in 2025.
• Bill Jundt reported the current lake level as of August 6th, 2024, was 966.26.
• The LID discussed details of the upcoming annual meeting that will take place on 
August 20th, 2024, at 7pm. The location will be Discovery Elementary School. 301 2nd 
Ave NE, Buffalo, MN 55313.
• Jon Tank made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:36pm. Bill Jundt seconded, motion 
carried, meeting adjourned.


